
Who is eligible to take the survey?
All non-political, non-contractor Army employees onboard as of
30 November 2023 are eligible.

Appropriated Fund, NAF, Local Nationals, Title 10 are eligible.​
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Employees receive the survey via direct email from OPM.
Each survey link is unique.

For more information about the Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey visit:
https://www.opm.gov/fevs/​
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https://www.opm.gov/fevs/%E2%80%8B

